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On May 21, 2019, American Honda announced a safety recall to address concerns with the 2019 CR-V steering wheel cable reel sub-wire harness. At launch, VINs that
had previously received an Accessory Heated Steering Wheel required application of the recall repair kit. However, accessory kits have been updated, and vehicles
receiving the revised part do not need the additional recall kit applied.

American Honda is currently shipping part #08U97-TLA-111C, the revised accessory heated steering wheel kit with the recall cord guard included.

If this accessory is being installed on a vehicle with the sub-wire harness recall (Bulletin 19-062) open, the recall procedure outlined in Service Bulletin 19-062 no
longer applies.

Complete and email a Campaign Status Change Form and copy of a repair order showing the accessory heated steering wheel installation to
Campaign_Change_Request@ahm.honda.com to mark the VIN as complete for the recall. Click here to access the form. 
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